



Dear Hong Kong Jewish Community,

 

As with much in life, PJ Library Hong Kong was interrupted for the last year or two. We are 
pleased to announce that PJ Library Hong Kong is back for the remainder of the 2022-2023 school 
year.  


As many of you know, PJ Library sends free Jewish children's books to families across the world 
every month.  


Likewise, this program is FREE for Jewish children in Hong Kong born from 2014 to 2022 and will 
be open to the first 100 children to register. 


If you would like to sign your child up to receive PJ Library books, please email 
PJLinHK@gmail.com or message Erica on WhatsApp at +852 9152 4034 with the following 
information:


1. Your name

2. Your mailing address and WhatsApp number

3. Your eligible child’s name (including surname if different from yours)

4. Your child’s date of birth

5. The names of your child’s eligible siblings

6. The birthdates of your child’s siblings

7. Delivery method: Carmel school (home in their bag), through Rabbi Martha at the UJC, 

self-pickup in the JCC library. If none of these options are feasible, please let us know and 
we can post them directly to you.


If your child was previously in the program, in order to participate we need to hear from you 
that you want to remain in the program.  There is no automatic re-enrollment.


Even though it’s called PJ Library, these aren’t library books. They are yours to keep so that your 
child’s ‘library’ at home will include beautiful Jewish books. 


Contact us directly for more information.


Happy reading!


Erica and Steve Lyons 
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